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1. Our Health Sciences Clinical Professors, make a multitude of scholarly and creative contributions 

every day!  For the rest of the year, we’ll be featuring our HSCP faculty and the innovative things 

they do!  

This week, meet Dr. Ramit Lamba: Developing state of the art low dose CT 

protocols! 

As an HSCP radiologist at UC Davis, Dr. Ramit Lamba has been an important 

contributor to the academic performance and research collaborations in the 

department of radiology and beyond.  With funding provided by the University of 

California Office of the President, Dr. Lamba was a key contributor to a 5 

institution, three-year collaboration to evaluate, educate, and ultimately reduce 

radiation dose levels in computed tomography (CT) in the 5 UC medical centers. 

His clinical and technical understanding of CT has allowed him to develop 

protocols which maintain diagnostic performance but reduce radiation dose for 

CT imaging of the body. In addition to several high-profile publications in 

radiology journals, this work led to a recent (April 2017) publication in JAMA 

Internal Medicine. 

 

Other published research by Dr. Lamba quantified scanner to scanner differences in CT grayscale performance, 

which has important clinical ramifications in body imaging. In addition to his own original research, Dr. Lamba 

has also been a solid coinvestigator supporting research by more junior (senate) colleagues in the department of 

radiology; with several peer-reviewed articles receiving special editorial recognition.   

 

Dr. Lamba epitomizes the notion of the physician scholar, while supporting the day-to-day clinical mission of 

the department of radiology as an HSCP faculty member.  He also heads the body imaging section of the 

department, providing important administrative and leadership functions to the department, the hospital, and the 

school of medicine. 
 

 

2. The UC Davis Ombuds Office is A SAFE PLACE to talk.  Click here for more information.  

 

 
 

https://ombuds.ucdavis.edu/


 

 

 

 3. Upcoming Mentee Workshop Announcement! 

The Mentoring Academy Mentee workshops have been changed from a two-part workshop to a one-part 

workshop. 

Assistant and Early Associate Professors are encouraged to attend the upcoming, one-part mentee workshop. 

The Mentees Rule: Thursday, April 27, 2017 from 11:00 to 1:00 pm. 

CHT Building, Room 2308 

Register online: https://ocpweb.ucdavis.edu/dems/register/register.cfm?variables=561FCAC7ED 
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